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7.30pm via Zoom 

 
FINANCE: The Treasurer, Neil Greatorex, presented a report on the 
audited accounts, for the year ending 31st December 2020 and made the 
following points: 
• The year was challenging due to COVID  
• Stewardship campaign ran well 
• We have a £19,896 profit, including £20,000 donation. We ended at a  

slight loss 
• We enter 2021 in better position than 2020 
• We benefitted from our best gift aid in February 
• People use hall regularly, making management easier 
• Banking costs are significantly down 
• We are up to date with the Parish Share 
 
Trevor thanked Neil and Carol for being proactive getting people in the hall 
and the work they are doing on the accounts 
Tim Croot proposed, and Jane Mumford seconded we accept the audited 
accounts. All agreed. 














